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Monday Night Rosary 
 

Monday evenings at 8:10 PM 
You need not know how to pray the 

Rosary. Rosary beads and prayer guides provided. 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME!  

VIRTUS TRAINING  
 

Wednesday, October 25th  9:30 AM 
Thursday, October 26th  7:00 PM 

 

Protecting God’s Children is an awareness program, 
required by the Archdiocese of Boston for volunteers 
 

 Must attend this training only one time 
 Volunteers with a child, senior citizen,  
 emotionally or physically disable person 
 Age 18 or older 
 Training will take place in the lower church 

 
Training Facilitators: Ken Foscaldo & Karlene Duffy 

 

To register, please contact the office at  
(781) 326-1071, prior to the date you plan to attend.  

 

Second Collection  -  October 14th & 15th  
 

Please support the Little Sisters of the Poor 
 

www.LITTLESISTERSOFTHEPOOR.org  
 

186 Highland Avenue,  
Somerville, MA  02143 

 

The Little Sisters of the Poor are an international congregation of Roman Catholic women religious founded in 
1839 by Saint Jeanne Jugan. Together with a diverse network of collaborators, we serve the elderly poor in 
over thirty countries around the world. 
 

Continuing the work of Saint Jeanne Jugan, our MISSION is to offer the neediest elderly of every race and  
religion a home where they will be welcomed as Christ, cared for as family and accompanied with dignity until 
God calls them to himself. 
 

Our VISION is to contribute to the Culture of Life by nurturing communities where each person is valued, the 
solidarity of the human family and the wisdom of age are celebrated, and the compassionate love of Christ is 
shared with all. 

 

Pope Francis and I wish to 
thank all who visited our tent 
at Westwood Day. St. Margaret 
Mary Parish was a first Ɵme 
parƟcipant and we gave away 
hundreds of MaƩhew Kelly 
books & cds, rosaries, brand 
new St.  Margaret prayer cards, 

and G.L.O.W. (God Lights Our Way) goodies. We also 
filled our “God Can” can with dozens of prayer intenƟons 
which were offered up at Masses this past weekend.  
 

Special thanks to Molly Cote, John Pritchard, and  
Denise & Michael RaŌery for their Ɵme and helping 
hands. By the way, it was nice having Pope Francis hang 
with us, too… 
 

Karlene Duffy 
Director of Faith FormaƟon for Children & Youth 

Treasured: A Women’s autumnal prayer group 
 

“For you are a people holy to the LORD, your God; 
the LORD, your God, has chosen you from all the 
peoples on the face of the earth to be a people 
specially his own” Deuteronomy 14:2 
 

What:  A four evening retreat consisting of 
Scripture reading, prayer, community building,  
service and, of course, beverages and sweet treats 
 

Why:  Because YOU are the precious, priceless 
daughter of your heavenly Father, who sought you 
and claimed you as His own in Christ. YOU are 
more precious than diamonds!  You are treasured 
by the Lord, who gave His Son to die for us, filling 
you with the riches of grace and His forgiveness, 
and giving you the greatest treasure of all, the 
promise of eternal life in Him. From a plain old 
lump of coal to a dazzling diamond, you are  
continually being transformed in Christ.  
 

When: The four Wednesdays in October 
    (October 4th, 11th, 18th & 25th) 
Time:   7:00 PM  - 8:15 PM 
Where: The parish conference room 
How much:  $20  
Who:  To register, contact Karlene Duffy (via 
k.duffy@saintmmparish.org or 781-326-1071) 
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MONSIGNOR HADDAD MIDDLE SCHOOL (MHMS) 
110 May Street, Needham, MA 

(781) 449-0133 
www.saintjoes.com/middle-school 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
Sunday October 22nd 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

 
 

 Come learn what makes Monsignor Haddad Middle School 
such an amazing place!  

 MHMS is a Catholic, standalone middle school that is part of 
St. Joseph Parish in Needham drawing from 20 communities.  

 Meet the teachers, tour the campus with our student leaders 
 Learn why MHMS is a great choice for middle school.  
 Pre-registration is suggested 

 

CYO Basketball 
 
 
 
 

 

The St. Margaret Mary CYO Basketball Program is  
preparing for the upcoming season and is accepting  
basketball registrations.  Eligibility requires players must live 
within the boundaries of St. Margaret Mary parish or must be 
registered parishioners of St. Margaret Mary parish.  Anyone 
interested in playing this season can obtain a registration form 
on line at the St. Margaret Mary Parish web site 
www.saintmmparish.org click on Ministries and then on CYO 
Basketball. Please mail registrations to the address on the 
form.   
 
CYO basketball has seven divisions.  
 

Boys: 5th & 6th grades, 7th & 8th grades, 9th & 10th grades and 
11th & 12th grades.   
Girls: 5th & 6th grades, 7th & 8th grades and 9 thru 12th grades.  
 

Additional information regarding CYO Basketball can be found 
on the St. Margaret Mary parish web site.   
 

Any questions, please email Ken Foscaldo, Parish Athletic Di-
rector: kenfos4766@gmail.com.  Practices will begin the first 
week of November and the games will be played on weekends 
from December thru February.   
 

All registrations must be submitted 
 prior to October 16th   

 

Anyone interested in volunteering to coach in the  
program, please contact Ken Foscaldo at 

Catholic High School Open Houses 
 

Fontbonne Academy 
930 Brook Road - Milton 

Thursday, October 12th  6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
Sunday, October 15th  11:00 AM  -  2:00 PM 

www.fontbonneacademy.org 
 

Montrose School 
29 North Street  -  Medfield 

Sunday, October 15th  11:00 AM  -  1:00 PM 
Grades 6  -  12 

www.MontroseSchool.org 
 

Catholic Memorial School 
235 Baker Street  -  West Roxbury 

Sunday, October 15th  
Middle School  -  10:00 AM  -  12:00 PM 

High School  -  2:00 PM  -  4:00 PM 
 

Please visit our website or call admissions 
at 617-469-8019 

www.CatholicMemorial.org 
 

Marian High School 
273 Union Avenue – Framingham 

Tuesday, October 17th 5:30 PM  -  7:30 PM 
Sunday, November 19th 12:00 PM  -  2:00 PM 

 

Placement Test:  November 4th & December 2nd  
8:00 AM  -  11:30 AM 

 

Please contact the Admissions Office to register for any 
of these events 508-875-7646 X203 or 

admissions@marianhigh.org 
www.marianhigh.org 

 
Boston College High School 
150 Morrissey Blvd – Boston 

October 22nd 12:00 PM - 3:00 PM 
www.bchigh.edu 

 
Notre Dame Academy 

1073 Main Street – Hingham 
October 22nd 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

www.ndahingham.com 
  

Xaverian Bros. High School 
800 Clapboardtree Street - Westwood  

 

Sunday, October 22nd  9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Grades 7  -  8 

Sunday, October 29th  9:00 AM  -  11:00 AM 
Grades 9  -  12 
www.xbhs.org 

 

Register online at  xbhs.com/openhouse 
 

  

 
Ursuline Academy 

85 Lowder Road - Dedham 
October 22nd 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

www.ursulineacademy.net 
 

Register online at www.ursulineacademy.net 
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FIRST FRIDAY  
 

OCTOBER 6TH 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday, October 6th is the first Friday of the 
month. On the first Friday of each month, the 
Blessed Sacrament is solemnly exposed on our 
altar following the 9:00 AM Mass. This is a  
wonderful opportunity to meditate and pray  
quietly in the presence of Jesus in the   
Eucharist. 

 

 

 

September 27th through November 5th 
 

 Join other Christians for 40 Days for Life 
 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to 

abortion 
 Stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day 

vigil in the right-of-way outside 
  Planned Parenthood 
  1055 Commonwealth Avenue 
  Boston 
 Help spread the word about this community 

outreach 
 

For more information please contact:   
www.40daysforlife.com/boston  

rita.a.russo@gmail.com  

From our Pastoral Assistant: 
 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

After the summer months are over, activities 
pick up, not only here at Saint Margaret Mary 
parish, but across the Archdiocese of Boston. 

Please excuse my not writing a column for the last three weeks, as 
there have been so many announcements to put in the bulletin, I 
decided to humbly take a step back for those announcements to 
run. 
 

Which brings me to the point of this column, and the very clear 
point of all this weekend’s readings: humility, a virtue that doesn’t 
come easily to any of us. Indeed, it’s opposite, arrogance was the 
original sin of Adam and Eve. “I know God said not to eat this  
apple, but surely nothing bad will happen if I do.” And ever since 
that moment, we all face that temptation to think we know better 
than the Lord does. Most of our falls aren’t as obvious as the devil 
offering us a piece of fruit, but all our sins come right back to our 
thinking that we know better than God what will make us happiest. 
Ironically, of course, the only path to true happiness is God alone. 
 

How great is our God, though, that He waits for us to find our way 
back to Him! And nothing speeds that journey back to God quicker 
than the humility to recognize that we are sinners and are in need 
of His mercy.  
 

“But if he turns from the wickedness he has committed, 
he does what is right and just, 
he shall preserve his life; 
since he has turned away from all the sins that he has  
committed, 
he shall surely live, he shall not die.” (Ez 18:27-28) 
 

As always, Jesus shows us the way. The second half of today’s 
second reading from Saint Paul’s letter to the Phillipians is one of 
my favorite passages in all of Scripture. (Some Scripture scholars 
believe that this passage existed as a song which Paul incorporated 
into his letter, which would make it one of the earliest known Chris-
tian hymns!) It speaks of the humility of the Son of God to Our 
Heavenly Father to accomplish our salvation.  
 

“He emptied himself, 
taking the form of a slave, 
coming in human likeness; 
and found human in appearance, 
he humbled himself, 
becoming obedient to the point of death, 
even death on a cross.” (Phil 2: 7-8) 
 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus speaks clearly of the Father’s response to 
a contrite heart. Those who approach the Father in humility and do 
His will, like the first son did will be welcomed into His Heavenly 
Kingdom. Let us always pray and strive for a humble and contrite 
heart. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

Brian Cullen 

 

“The New Jerusalem Prayer Group” 
St. Timothy’s Parish 

650 Nichols Street | Norwood 
 
All are welcome to attend a teaching by Deacon 

Frank Tremblay on Psalm 91. 
 

Thursday, October 12th & 19th  7:30 PM 



Liturgies for the Week  
 
Sept.  30  Saturday  4:30 PM Edwin Trask, Jr. 
 
Oct.   1 Sunday 10:00 AM Joe & Joan Kadlick  
   6:00 PM Jim & Maureen McDonnell 
   50th Wedding Anniversary 
 
Oct.   2 Monday  9:00 AM Loretta Petrilli  -  Living 
 
Oct.   3 Tuesday  9:00 AM Joan McMahon 
   
Oct.   5 Thursday  9:00 AM James McNulty 
 
Oct.   6 Friday  9:00 AM Lawrence Doherty 
 
Oct.   7 Saturday  4:30 PM Robert S. Casto 
 
Oct.   8 Sunday 10:00 AM Herb Peterson 
 

   6:00 PM Jeanne E. Moore 

 

Ministers’ Schedule October 7th & 8th  
 

Saturday, October 7th 4:30 PM 
 

Priest Fr.  Clifford 
 

Lector Sheila O’Neill 
 

Eucharistic Ministers  Fred Connolly, Paula McCoy & 
 Chuck Spiegel 
 

Principals Ann Joyce & Mil Reissfelder 
 

Special Bob Hanley 
 

Altar Servers Ann Joyce 
 **  2 Altar Servers Needed ** 
 

Sunday, October 8th 10:00 AM  
 

Priest Fr.  Linehan 
 

Lector Rachel Nelson 
 

Eucharistic Ministers Deacon Holderried, Pam Adams & 
 JB Dowd 
 

Principals Mary & Reginald Sethna 
 

Altar Servers ** 3 Altar Servers Needed ** 
 
Sunday, October 8th 6:00 PM 
  
Priest Fr.  Linehan 
 

Lector John Pritchard 
 

Eucharistic Minister ** 3 EMs Needed ** 
 

Principal Mary Hayes 
 *** EM Needed ** 
 

Altar Servers ** 3 Altar Servers Needed ** 
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PARISH STAFF E-MAIL ADDRESSES 

 
 

Father Linehan  – s.linehan@saintmmparish.org 

Brian Cullen  – b.cullen@saintmmparish.org 

Max Collins   – m.collins@saintmmparish.org 

Karlene Duffy  – k.duffy@saintmmparish.org 

Jacqueline Kerr  – j.kerr@saintmmparish.org 

Mark Nemeskal  – nemeskal@verizon.net 

Denise Raftery  – d.raftery@saintmmparish.org 

 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
 

St. Mary Church  
1 Church Square, Franklin 

 

 7 Week bereavement support group 
 Begins Thursday, October 19th at 7:00 PM 
 Open to anyone who has experienced a loss 
 Focus on the grieving process and preparing 

for the holidays 
 Space is limited 
 Pre-registration is required 
 No fee 

 

For additional information or to register contact:  
Nan Rafter, Pastoral Associate at 508-528-0020. 

BLESSING OF THE  ANIMALS 
OCTOBER 4th  -  4:00 PM 

 
Wednesday, October 4th is the 
Feast of Saint Francis of Assisi!  
We will have a blessing of the  
animals/pets next to the South  
Entrance, near the statue of 
Mary at 4:00 PM  
 

All pet lovers are encouraged to 
bring their pets for the blessing.  We have been 
informed cats don’t like being sprinkled with wa-
ter...even holy water. You are encouraged to 
keep the cats in the back row! 


